
Principal’s Message on 05/19

Good Evening Stallion Families,

As we near the end of the school year, I want to remind families to follow the established pick-up
and drop-off procedures for both car riders and walkers.

● Car Rider/ Parent Drop Off:
○ The second circle furthest away from Snowden Farm Parkway is designated for

parent drop-off/pick up.
○ Please enter from Grey Squirrel Street, making a left hand turn into the car circle.
○ Upon exiting please make a right out of the circle toward Grey Squirrel Street.
○ Following these traffic patterns will assist with any traffic jams on Sweetspire

Drive.

It was a busy week at school with two nights of spelling bees, the 1st Grade Field Trip to Green
Meadows, and our Kindergarten parent meeting. Thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Pandya who
organized the Spelling Bee. In addition, I want to take a moment to thank the staff that
volunteered, organized, or presented these events over the week.

New: Testing Updates

Spring testing season is wrapping up in the next few weeks. Please view below to see the rest of
the important dates and times for testing. We appreciate your support in making sure all students
are in school on time for their testing sessions! Please note that makeups for students who have
missed any tests will be given on a rolling basis whenever possible without prior notice of
specific timing.

● May 16th: 9:15 Grade 5 Math MCAP, 11:45 Grade 4 Math MCAP
● May 17th: 9:15 Kindergarten MAP M, 9:15 Grade 5 MAP R, 11:45 Grade 4 MAP R
● May 20th: 9:15 Grade 5 MAP M
● May 21st: 9:10 Grade 4 MAP M, 10:30 Grade 3 MAP M
● May 23rd: 9:15 Grade 2 MAP M
● May 24th: 9:15 Grade 1 MAP M

New: Spelling Bee Date Change to 05/21



Both the 4th and 5th Grade Spelling Bees will now be held on Tuesday 5/21 from 6:00-8:00 PM.
If you are interested in participating, or need to adjust your sign-up, please sign up using the link
below: Participant Sign Up

Upcoming Important Dates
● 05/21- 2nd Grade trip to South Mountain Creamery and Spelling Bee for 4th and 5th

Grade
● 05/23- Spring Concert (in-school performance and evening at Clarksburg High School)
● 5/28- 4th Grade Field Trip to Science Center

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out
to the school, 240-740-5800.

With Gratitude,
Michelle Fortune

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F4090D4FACAA2EA20-47990761-20232024%23%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMichelle_L_Fortune%40mcpsmd.org%7C99619b11cc734dc5b66308dc6dba8e7d%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638505895218845678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q1Zp8NFgTs3JLKyG33mty6RwMBAx4ObMVNs844AqH34%3D&reserved=0

